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Greetings to our FBC family,

I sincerely pray that you are well and staying safe.

I have recently had several conversations with health care professionals. They state that we are safe with the procedures we have to move forward with our re-entry plan. Now the question is, when are we going to re-open our Church building? The Deacons and I have met and decided that Sunday, June 6, 2021, will be our re-entry date.

We are aware that not everyone will return at the same time, and that is alright. Please know that we respect everyone's decision. 

Please note, we, the Friendship Baptist Church, will be requiring everyone in attendance to wear a face mask. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and compliance with the health professionals' request and FBC leadership.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to one of our Deacons, and they will assist you with any questions or concerns. As always, I am available to speak with anyone who has any questions or concerns as well.

Let us continue to pray for our Nation and for the countless families whose loved ones succumbed to COVID19.

Blessings,
Pastor Baber
	Chairman of Deacons
	Church Treasurer
	Chairman of Trustees
	Church Clerk

	Deacon Ronald Ruffin
	Deacon Willard Durham
	Rev. Roberta I. Johnson
	Carolyn Ray
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